
 

 

INTERNATIONAL FOOD EVENING (IFE) –  SATURDAY 24 MARCH 2018 
 
The Parent Event Team (PET) is excited to announce that our next event - The International Food Evening – is fast 
approaching. All profits made at our events are donated to charity. Over the last few years the PET has donated 
money to the ‘Heart to Heart’ charity in Shanghai which provides much needed support and financial assistance 
to indigent families in China whose children need life-saving heart surgery. We have already supported four such 
children and hope to increase this number after this year’s events. 
 
The International Food Evening takes place on Saturday 24 March in the Secondary Dining Hall and begins with 
a welcome drink in the new Hamilton Centre at 7:00pm. Cooks from 27 of the countries represented at our school 
are working hard to produce many culinary delights for your enjoyment. There will be a cash bar available on the 
evening. Entry to the event is by ticket only at a cost of RMB 200.00 per person. This event is for adults only. Due 
to the high demand for tickets initial sales will only be to current parents and staff of BISS Puxi.  
 
Tickets will be available from Monday 26 February on Yoopay. The QR code will be distributed on that morning. If 
you are unable to purchase tickets via Yoopay you may complete the response slip below and deposit it in the 
marked boxes held at both the secondary and primary reception desks. Please ensure the slips are filled out as 
requested and that you enclose the exact amount of money. No change can be given. You will receive your ticket 
electronically. 
 
Kindly note that a maximum of 2 tickets per family are available both on Yoopay and by response slip return and 
that we will not be able to offer refunds on tickets this year. Thank you for supporting what we hope will be 
another wonderful event. If anyone has any questions about the event please feel free to contact us on 
pta@bisspuxi.com.  
 
Kind regards 
 
The Parent Event Team  
 
" 
 
REPLY SLIP: INTERNATIONAL FOOD EVENING 24 MARCH 2018 
 
To be left at reception desks from Monday 26 February: 
 

 
  
 

Parents’ names:  

Student name:  

Student year group:    

Nationality:     

Contact email address:  

Contact mobile number:  

Number of tickets required: ONE          TWO 

RMB enclosed:  


